
Principal Message 5/26/23 

Stevenson Families, 

Thank you so much for sharing your children with us this year.  We are so excited for our sixth graders 

who are now officially Stevenson Alumni.  We will miss them, but we know they are ready for the next 

step in their educational career.   

There are a few important dates you may want to put on your calendar in preparation for next school 

year.  Our Car Placard and Classroom Placement Pick-Up is scheduled for July 25th (last name beginning 

with A through G), July 26th (last name beginning with H through R), and July 27th (last name beginning 

with S through Z).  The first day of school for 1st through 6th grade students is August 10th and our 

Kindergarten students begin August 15th.   

That’s it for this school year!  I hope you all have a wonderful and safe summer.  Enjoy time with friends 

and family.  I can’t wait to hear of your summer adventures when you return! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 


